
 
Temporary EMS/PD Entrance 

EFFECTIVE: 
May 9th-May 19th  

 

Due to construction to replace a drain at 
the main EMS entrance. Emergency 
vehicles will need to use one way vehicle 
travel to enter and exit the EMS 
entrance.  
  
Please follow the signs to enter off 
Wyoming Street then proceed to Exit at 
the traffic light.  

See EMS Coordinator for Questions?  

 

Jordan Jeffries: 
jajeffries@premierhealth.com 

Elizabeth Sheridan: 
ejsheridan@premierhealth.com 

 

 

 

 
 


